
Here’s to our employees who work through the summer to get Warren Township Schools ready for 

September.  Our front office staff, buildings and grounds crew, technology and data wizards, 

administrators and the central office are tireless in their efforts to make the district shine… literally.   

Here’s a pictorial tribute to this dedicated bunch. 

                

           
 

         



 

                    

                   

                              



                                             

                               

                        



                        

                       

       



            

 

 


